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It is with a level of sadness, that I inform you, that as of October 31,2014, United Outreach of El 
Dorado County will no longer be operating their Transitional Housing Program utilizing the 
property that we have been leasing from the County and located at Perks Court. 

For the past five years, ElDorado County in an instrumental way, has provided United Outreach 
with the use of this property for a very nominal fee, which has made it possible for us to run a 
very successful program that has many individuals and families with small children. This 
program has had a continued success rate of over eighty percent in helping those citizens of our 
county who have found themselves in unforeseen difficult circumstances find a way back into 
permanent housing and steady employment. 

Our ability to accomplish this daunting task would have been impossible without the support of 
the Board. You have all been a constant source of encouragement to us and we are extremely 
grateful for the opportunity to have helped so many at the Perks Court site. 

We are intrigued to find ourselves in this position at the same time that the lease for the facility is 
up for consideration and the fact that within the last two weeks we have just successfully 
graduated the balance of our clients. We will always be grateful to have partnered with the 
County in this very satisfying venture. 

Sincerely, 

~~~ 
Craig Klatt 
Vice President 
United Outreach of El Dorado County 
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